
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Victor Albrecht Water Leak 
 
MEETING DATE:  April 18, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Victor Albrecht had a hose connected to his house and forgot to unhook it over the winter.  
When spring came and the hose thawed out it started to leak around the hose bib.  This went 
on for a couple months before it was discovered.  The picture attached shows the leak and the 
saturated area around the hose bib.   
 
This was brought to the Public Works Commission because it would be a credit over $150 and 
per policy it also would need to go City Council for approval.   
 
Mr. Albrecht meets the criteria for a sewer credit and the leak was verified that it did not enter 
the sewer system.   
 
The credit for the leak is $638.18.   
  
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the sewer credit of $638.18 to Mr. Victor Albrecht for the sewer portion of his 
water and sewer bill during the months of March and April.   
 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the sewer credit of $638.18 to Mr. Victor Albrecht for the 
sewer portion of his water and sewer bill during the months of March and April.   
 








